Bullying

(See also Behaviour Management Policy)

Whilst bullying amongst children in the Early Years is rare due to their age and the
level of supervision, should this occur, staff will take the issue seriously and will work
with parents of both perpetrator and victim to deal with this.

The victim of bullying will be supported by their key person and other members of
staff if appropriate.

The perpetrator will also be supported although sanctions will be applied in the short
term as directed in the behavior management policy.

We will always help children who find it difficult to get on with others by showing
them how to play and be friendly with other children.

Parents will be informed and the situation will be reviewed regularly. With parents’
permission, help may be sought from outside agencies if the situation does not
improve.
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